COPY.
¥lopd's Register of Shipping,

secretary. 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

20th December, 1929.

Dear Sirs,

It is observed from a report in the press that a
mishap occurred at the lsunch yesterday of the Steamer
"HOLMEFORCE" from the yard of the Goole Shipbuilding &
Repairing Co., at Goole, and I have to request that the
Surveyor who ettended the launch will be good enough to
furnish a report on the osccurrence for the information
of the Committee.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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